
CHRISTMAS INFORMATION 

School Telephone Number : 0191 4562413  
E-mail address : info@holytrinityceacademy.co.uk 

Website address : http://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk 

We know that the children love to send 
cards to all their friends at this time of year.      
However with everything that is going on we 
are asking you all to do something a little   
different. 

 

Please send in just one card for the whole 
class and each of the Class Teachers will 
have a display of the cards so that everyone 
can see them. 

 

 

As you know our Christmas celebrations will look very different this year, however we 
are holding a Christmas Hamper raffle. 

We have attached Raffle tickets to this newsletter, if you wish to enter the raffle 
please write your name and mobile phone number on the reverse of the tickets and      
return to school with £1.00. 

Additional tickets are available to purchase from the school office.  The Christmas 
Hamper winning tickets will be drawn Friday 11th December 2020 so please make sure 
your raffle tickets are back by Thursday 10th December 2020. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

At this time of year, there can be pressure from 
your children to buy their teacher a gift.  I would 
like to take the opportunity to say that we are 
always really grateful for your kind generosity, 
however we would like to reduce your stress a 
little and ask that you don’t buy gifts.  We    
thoroughly enjoy working with your children, 
they are a pleasure to us all. 

We would like our children to learn about the 
spirit of giving and kindness over the Christmas 
period and ask that instead of a gift for staff the 
children bring in a donation for our local      
foodbank, this will allow us to share your        
generosity with our community. 

Christmas Parties will be going ahead this year, however the arrangements 

will differ from normal.  Unfortunately due to current circumstances we 

can’t allow parents to come into school to get the children changed.      

Therefore please ensure that your child comes to school in their party 

clothes on the day of their party. 

See over for party dates. 
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Monday 7th December - Year 3 Christmas Party 

Monday 7th December - Year 5 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Monday 7th December - Year 6 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Tuesday 8th December - Year 4 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 8th December - Year 1 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Tuesday 8th December - Year 2 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Wednesday 9th December - Year 5 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 9th December - Year 3 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Wednesday 9th December - Year 4 Christmas Film Night - details to follow 

Wednesday 9th December - Nursery/Reception Christmas Party 

Thursday 10th December - Year 1 Christmas Party 

Thursday 10th December - Year 2 Christmas Party 

Thursday 10th December - Elf Night 

Friday 11th December - Year 6 Christmas Party 

Friday 11th December - Christmas Lunch Day 

Friday 11th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 11th December - Christmas Hamper Prize Draw 

 

 

Christmas 2020       

Diary Dates 


